To the FLL Chapter Members-

Murray Twyford and Tina Mistrot

Bayne who coordinated a most enjoyable visit. Thank you to all

the chapter members and friends of members who helped in various capacities, Las Olas will never be

the same!

Thank you for hosting this year's Board Meeting. + lot of work went into the "event" and it is appreciated by your fellow Silverliners. Special thanks to Judy

The 2013 International Silverliners Board Meeting Hosted by the Fort Lauderdale (FLL) Chapter

April 19-21, 2013



CLOCKWISE: Patty Bennis McLean (PBI) with Willie Podesta Young (OMA); Jeanne Fitzgerald Smith (ATL/NSATL) and Conni Leaf Kerrigan (GMIA/DCA/FGC)



LEFT: Saturday AM Breakfast on the Terrace

BELOW LEFT Bev Bridgers Bennis (PBI), Patty Bennis McLean (PBI), Sharon Dunlevy Mills (FGC) and Adrienne Collier Love (FGC) on the Hospitality Suite terrace.

BELOW RIGHT: Saturday Luncheon







Cruising the Intercoastal enjoying the "real estate"...Patty Bennis McLean (PBI) in yellow shirt with Brenda Heistad Jackson (CCC-4) in white shirt.





ABOVE: Fort Lauderdale Mayor Jack Seiler welcomes Silverliners to his city...



ABOVE: Tina Mistrot Bayn (FLL Donna Clayton Blohme, and Brenda Heistad Jackson (CCC-3 enjoying the Las Olas view.



ABOVE: Ways and Means 50/50 Winner...Shawn Dunlevy Mills (FGC)



ABOVE: The "SilverRappers" aka the FGC Chapter, entertaining at the Saturday Luncheon.



ABOVE, L to R: June Shepard Klavon (CCC-3 Caroline Ingram Fine (PBI), Dorothy Schroeder Kullman (PBI/CCC); Merrill Anners Oberg (CCC-1); Gloria Vasta Lewis (GMIA); Bev Richelson Brennan (CCC-3); Claudia Tangye Van Veen (DCA) and Jeanne Fitzgerald Smith (ATL/NSATL) representing their chapters with donations to HITWGC and/or HUGS Fund.